
HYDRO RESOURCES, INC.
(A Subsidiary of Uranium Resources, Inc.)

Building A, Suite 110 PO Box 888
Lewisville, Texas 75067 Crownpoint, New Mexico 87313

Telephone: (972) 219-3330 Telephone (505) 786-5845
Fax: (972) 219-3311 Fax (505) 786-5754

September 11, 2012

Ron C. Linton
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist
U.S. NRC
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental
Management Programs
MS T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Re: Cultural Resource Documents for MRI's In-Situ Leach Uranium Mining Project

Dear Mr. Linton:

Mr. David Taylor of the Navajo Nation Department of Justice (NNDOJ) has requested that
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) provide him with copies of documents that the NRC has
sent to the Navajo Nation Historic Preservation Department (NNHPD), the New Mexico State
Historic Preservation Office (MNSHPO) and other interested Indian tribes evidencing the NRC's
compliance with its consultation obligations as required by section 106 of the National Historic
Preservation Act (NHPA).

Please find copies of the documents listed below, which are part of the administrative record
for the Project. The documents are listed in chronological order and include cultural resource reports,
surveys, ethnographic studies, and correspondence between the NRC and consulting parties for the
Project. Please forward on the documents to Mr. Taylor at the following address:

Navajo Nation Department of Justice
ATTN: David Taylor
P.O. Box 2010
Window Rock, AZ 86515-201 0

I appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark Pelizza
Sr. Vice President, Health, Environment and
Public Affairs


